
 

 

22 March 2025 

 
Repeated Destruction of DBRC Golf Cart Parking Lot Barrier Gate   

 
Dear Members and Guests, 
 
Please be informed that that the barrier gate at the entrance of the DBRC Golf Cart Parking Lot has 
been destructed repeatedly on 1 November 2024; 15 January 2025; and again on 27 February 2025, 
shortly after repairs were completed. We have reported these incidents to the police, and  
investigation is currently underway.  
 
We will follow up the necessary replacement work in due course. Given the frequency of this dam-
age in a short period, we kindly remind all users to adhere to the standard procedures when entering 
and exiting the parking lot. 
 
For urgent assistance, please press the emergency button near card reader, or you may contact our 
Reception at T: 2987 7381 (7:00am to 10:30pm) / 24h hotline at T: 3651 2345. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

康 樂 會 高 爾 夫 球 停 車 場 欄 杆 屢 遭 毀 壞 

 

致各會員及訪客： 

 

茲通知位於康樂會高爾夫球停車場入口處的欄杆屢遭毀壞，分別於二零二四年十一月一日、 

二零二五年一月十五日及二月廿七日經維修後再次遭毀壞，我們已經向警方報案，案件現正調

查中。 

 

我們將盡快安排維修工作。鑒於高爾夫球停車場的欄杆於短時間內屢次被蓄意破壞，會所再次

提醒所有使用者，請必須以正常程序進出停車場。 

 

如需協助，請按讀卡器旁的緊急按鈕，或致電 2987 7381（上午7:00 至 晚上10:30）與會所職員

聯絡 / 24 小時熱線 3651 2345。 

 

多謝合作。 

 


